
 

Kellogg-3rd Street Bridge 
Reconstruction Project 

Bridge Closed Starting Monday, July 29 
 

Starting Monday, July 29, 2024, the City of Saint Paul will close 

the Kellogg-3rd Street Bridge from Broadway Street to Mounds 

Boulevard to begin a three-year project that will remove and 

replace the entire bridge that connects the East Side to 

Downtown Saint Paul. 

For more information about the Kellogg-3rd Street Bridge project 

and to sign up for project update emails, scan the QR code 

below or go to stpaul.gov/kellogg-3.  

 

stpaul.gov/kellogg-3 
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